SR Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Bob Martinez Center
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

July 24, 2009

Salih Mirani

Best Choice Dry Cleaners
5960 W 16™ Avenue
Hialeah, FL 33012

RE: Incomplete Notification Form

Dear Mr. Mirani,

Charlic Crist
- Governor

Jeff Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole
Secretary

Thank you for sending the notification to renew your dry cleaner permit. As discussed on the
phone, the form is incomplete and your permit cannot be processed at this time. As requested,

enclosed please find a copy of the notification form you sent.

Please provide required facility information, including equipment and perc usage as instructed.

As your permit expires on August 5, 2009, please return the completed form before this date to:

General Permits Section

Bureau of Air Monitoring and Mobile Sources, MS 5510
Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

If you have any questions, please call this office at 850-488-0114.

Sincerely,

vironmental Gonsultant

“More Protection, Less Process”
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